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CITY OF LA CROSSE 
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 

400 La Crosse St 

La Crosse WI 54601-3396 

Phone (608) 789-7599 

Fax (608) 789-8322 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Councilperson Audrey Kader 

 

DATE: June 26, 2014 

  

FROM: Dale Hexom 

 

SUBJECT: Parking Utility On-Call 

 

Resolution 14-0654 requires an amendment. 

 

The Parking Utility Grounds Staff also maintain the parking ramp gates. They are generally more 

knowledgeable in the operation of the gates than the CSE’s. There may be times when a CSE with 

the knowledge of the gate operation is not available to take the on-call. It would then be appropriate 

for the Parking Utility Grounds Staff to be on-call. 

 

The resolution as written does not grant or direct Public Works, the Department currently 

responsible for implementing the ramp gates, authority to implement the resolution.  

 

Attached is a proposed amendment. 

DALE J. HEXOM, P.E. 

Director 
hexomd@cityoflacrosse.org 
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